
The City of Aurora Council met in a Public Informational Discussion meeting on Monday, March 01, 2021 
at 6:00PM.

Present: Mayor Weekes, David Schuttloffel, Jon Geise, Josh Kukrall

Absent: Gerry Asmus

Mayor Weekes called the meeting to order at 6:00PM.

There was discussion of TIF proposal by Josh Spilde: Discussion included many questions, concerns, 
points on both pros and cons of a TIF were mentioned, along with the questioning on the need of a TIF.  
There discussion of the problems and future of the Aurora's current infrastructure. Question on the 
surface water, sanitary sewers and lagoon capacity.  The council plans on meeting again in the future 
regarding the TIF. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00PM. 


